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Medway Redevelopment Authority 
Tuesday, September 19, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 

First Floor Conference Room 
Medway Town Hall  
155 Village Street 

Medway, MA 02053 
 

MEETING MINUTES 
 
 

Members Andy Rodenhiser, 
Chair  

Rori Stumpf Mike Griffin Doug Downing, 
Treasurer  

Paul Yorkis, 
Vice Chair 

Attendance  X X  X 
                  
ALSO PRESENT: 
Barbara J. Saint Andre, Director Community & Economic Development 
Amy Sutherland, Recording Secretary (by telephone) 
 
The Vice Chair opened the meeting of the Medway Redevelopment Authority (MRA) at 6:00 
p.m.  
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
Approval of Invoices: 
The MRA is in receipt of an invoice from KP Law in the amount of $1,710.00. 
 
On a motion made by Rori Stumpf, seconded by Mike Griffin, the MRA voted 
unanimously (3-0) to approve the KP Law invoice in the amount of $1,710.00.  
 
Discussion of potential acquisition of land in Oak Grove Urban Renewal 
Area: 
The MRA was informed that there has been little response from the letters which were sent out 
last month to ten Oak Grove land owners.  There has been communication with the 
representative from Wellesley College about their parcel.  There is an issue with this deed.  
Member Yorkis will provide Ms. Saint Andre with a contact relative to the deed. There has been 
some movement relative to the Williams property.  Selectman Crowley did speak with the 
daughter of Mrs. Williams.  It was communicated to her that the house that her mother resides in 
will not be taken.  The MRA was also informed that there was a comment made at the recent 
Select Board meeting that there should be discussion as to whether the plug should be pulled on 
the Oak Grove Renewal Area since it has been 10 years with very little results. 
 
Update on Trotter Drive: 
No update to report. 
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Approval of Minutes: 
August 15, 2023 
On a motion made by Mike Griffin, seconded by Rori Stumpf, the MRA voted 
unanimously (3-0) to approve the minutes from August 15, 2023.  
 
NEXT MEETING: 

• October 17, 2023   
 
Adjourn: 
On a motion made by Mike Griffin, seconded by Rori Stumpf, the MRA voted 3-0 to 
adjourn the meeting at 6:25 p.m. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Amy Sutherland 
Recording Secretary 
 
Edited by 
Barbara J. Saint Andre 
Director, Community and Economic Development 
 
 


